From: kmuranaka@hawaii.rr.com

To: CPH Testimony
Subject: Letter of Recommendation: GM# 711
Date: Thursday, April 6, 2017 3:57:22 PM

Dear Senator Rosalyn Baker,

I sincerely recommend the approval of Governor David Ige's nomination of Richard M. Suzuki to serve another
term as a member on the Board of Professional Engineers, Architects, Surveyors, and Landscape Architects, to
expire on June 30, 2021. Richard currently serves on the Board and has performed outstanding professional and
ethical services to promote high standards for the State of Hawaii. | have personal knowledge of his professional
expertise as a friend and professional colleague for over 45 years. If you have any questions, my phone number is:
(808)395-2769

Kay Muranaka
Past President
Engineering Concepts, Inc.


mailto:kmuranaka@hawaii.rr.com
mailto:CPHTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov

